http://www.mountainstate.edu/usda/
The 3rd Medicinal Botanical Symposium
Call for Posters


The 3rd Medicinal Botanical Symposium at Mountain State University will be taking place on the 23rd-25th of September 2004.  The theme for this years Symposium is Technology Transfer for Growers, Health Care Providers, and Entrepreneurs.  

The Symposium is now requesting submission for poster sessions.  The poster sessions will enable the presentations of topics related to Medicinal Botanicals.  An area on the college campus had been designated for the presentation of information regarding projects or activities complementary to the conference theme.  There will be a $200 reward for the best poster, so please don’t hesitate to sign up.

Contributions are requested from researchers in the Appalachian region institutions and from Medicinal plant enterprises.  Preference will be given to those who promote interest on topics related to this new and exciting industry.

The Symposium is interested in receiving poster proposals on a broad range of research themes that are of relevance to the Symposium’s main theme.  These themes include but are not limited to:

· Using Herbs in a Medical Practice

· Medicinal Applications

· Business Plans

· Market Analysis

· Growing and Harvesting

· Educating Health Professionals

Authors are requested to submit an outlined description of their proposed poster session and details of the contact person by emailing showard@mountainstate.edu by August 15, 2004.
